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1 Introduction

This contribution addresses the issue of timing for the decision on the proposals suggested in the split architecture feasibility study.

2 Discussion 

It is currently identified  that the final decision for the split architecture will be made in the ad-hoc and S2#16 plenary.  There are currently two distinctive proposals being discussed.  These proposals have various advantages and disadvantages.  This contribution raises the question as to whether the requirement to make a decision on a single proposal is justified at this moment in time.

It is seen that the inclusion of a fully agreed proposal within the split architecture group in release 4 will be implausible due to the current lack of consensus in the split architecture group.

The current two proposals provide contrasting advantages (and disadvantages) giving further reason why a decision should not be carried out in haste.  

Based on the above discussion our current opinion is that a decision on which of the two proposals should be adopted is not necessary within the R5 timeframe.

3 Proposal .

If the split architecture adhoc group cannot reach a conclusion/decision within the SA#16 timeframe then it is proposed that the ad-hoc group should re-evaluate its workplan on the feasibility study.

We propose that the feasibility study continue through the release 4 and release 5 timeframe.  In particular comparing all four of the different possibilities.  These would be: 

1. Split SGSN using H.248

2. Split SGSN using GTP-C

3. One tunnel solution

4.  Do nothing  










































































































